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September 2024 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers, 

 

Application for a Junior School place 

The transfer window is now open! To apply for a year 3 place for your child for September 2025 

please make an online application to Wiltshire Council via the parent portal. Applications can be 

made up until 15th January 2025. However, we suggest applications are made as soon as possible.  

To apply please follow this link: Admissions (wiltshire.gov.uk) 

 

Transferring to Noremarsh 

Most of our parents chose to transfer their child to Noremarsh Junior School but as we are 

separate schools, parents must still apply for a place.  

Open Event - Noremarsh will be hosting an open event on Tuesday 12th November for prosective 

parents. We will send you more information when we receive it, or you can check their website for 

updates. 

Why not take a look at their website. You can also download their prospectus here. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any problems. 

 

Your Sincerely 

Mrs Alison Pass 

Headteacher 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

https://parentportal.wiltshire.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/parents/admissions
https://noremarshjuniorschool.org.uk/
https://noremarshjuniorschool.org.uk/noremarsh-prospectus/
mailto:admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk

